
Dear {FIRSTNAME}, 

You have been invited to participate in a survey titled ‘injury prevention in Netball’. The survey has 

been developed by ACC and the School of Physical Education, University of Otago in conjunction 

with Netball New Zealand. The aim of the questionnaire is to establish the current status of 

knowledge, attitudes and behaviour (KAB) towards injury prevention and to compare with data 

collected in 2007 to establish whether injury prevention strategies have been effective at changing 

key KAB. Data will be collected from Netball, Football, Rugby League and Rugby Union players across 

New Zealand. 

Your participation in this survey is entirely voluntary, but we would appreciate you completing the 

questionnaire. To participate, please click on the link below. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Button, PhD 

angela.button@otago.ac.nz 

 

---------------------------------------------- 

Click here to do the survey: https://survey.physed.otago.ac.nz/index.php?sid=88177&lang=en 

 


